Herambachandra College

Accredited by NAAC

Notice
13.11.2023

The College will open on 22.11.2023 (Wednesday) instead of 17.11.2023 due to
holiday declared by Government of West Bengal and Jagadhatri Puja
respectively.
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Heramba Chandra College

23/49, Gariahat Road, Kolkata-700 029, Phone : 2461-1236 (Principal), 2461-2689 (Teachers' Room), 2461-0131 (Office),
e-mail : teachershcc@gmail.com, Accountant's e-mail : sujoy.ban123@gmail.com
Website : www.herambchandracollege.ac.in



